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I oppose the mandatory per-mile road usage charge. 

 

Why do you think electric cars are the answer to everyone's driving requirements? 

Electric cars are already proving to be constantly problematic. They are more 

expensive to maintain.  

Forcing our State to be dependent only on electricity is unacceptable.  

Forcing a per mile usage charge is WRONG. You think you are tricking Oregonians. 

What do you expect our farmers and ranchers to do, they can't survive on electric 

farm equipment or didn't you think about how and where our food is grown and 

transported. 

Are you expecting THEM to pay your tax? 

 

VOTE NO on HB3297 

 


